
Students, educators, and community leaders

came together for the 16th annual

SNOWBALL event, a tradition founded by our

beloved physical education teacher

Ms.Sharon Arnold. Designed to inspire Pre-K

through 8th-grade students to envision

college and success, the celebration featured

performances, special guests, and

unwavering support from university

presidents, law enforcement, elected

officials, and nonprofit organizations.

Highlights included a joyful performance by

first graders dancing to Happy by Pharell

Williams, joined by a special guest Frankie

Falcon from Albertus Magnus College.
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This week at Fair Haven School, we had our
partners at the Eli Whitney Museum pay our
2nd and 3rd graders a visit for in-class demos.
We believe that every student deserves an
opportunity for experiential learning inside and
outside of the classroom. Here we have Ms.
Kiran Zaman, Director of Programming, showing
Ms. Carter’s second graders how to build a six-
penny topper together.  

at  Fair Haven School

Highlight of the Month

What’s Happening?



Fencing

Eli Whitney Museum

New Haven Counts 

Congratulations to the
Eli Whitney Museum! 

We are excited to
celebrate the Eli

Whitney Museum for
receiving four more

applications from
parents during report

card conferences!
Your impact continues

to grow, and we
appreciate your

dedication to
engaging our students

and families. A huge
applause for the four

in-class demos you
conducted with

younger grade levels!
The enthusiasm from

both students and
teachers speaks

volumes, and we’re
thrilled to see the
growing interest in

bringing even more in-
class demos to our

school.

Congratulations to
New Haven Counts! 

We’re so excited
that you had the

opportunity to meet
our fabulous

fifth/sixth-grade
math teacher, Miss
Destiny Johnson!
Her after-school

math group had an
amazing time

learning all about
NBA Math Hoops

and mastering the
art of dominoes,

thanks to your
wonderful

facilitators.

Congratulations to
Our First Fencing

Group! 

We are so excited to
celebrate our very
first fencing group
for nearly reaching

full capacity! Our six
students are eager

to continue learning
and honing their
skills under the
guidance of Mr.

Carrington, their
dedicated

instructor. We can’t
wait to welcome

even more
students!
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Arte
Inc

S.P.O.R.T
Academy

Solar Youth New Haven Reads
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   Congratulations to New
Haven Counts! 

We are thrilled to celebrate
your incredible growth—

more students served and
more tutors joining the

program! Your hard work
and dedication, day in and
day out, Monday through

Thursday, does not go
unnoticed. The impact

you’re making in our
students’ lives is truly

appreciated!

Congratulations to Solar
Youth! 

We celebrate Solar Youth for
their resilience and ongoing

efforts in recruiting students
for their amazing program!

Your facilitators do an
incredible job engaging and
inspiring our students every

day. We’re also excited to
have you join us at the

Community Resource Fair at
the Q House to share

valuable resources with our
students and families. 

Congratulations to S.P.O.R.T Academy! 

We are thrilled to celebrate S.P.O.R.T Academy
for being the first program to have 30 students

participating in chess! Your dedication and
hard work are truly commendable, and we

applaud your commitment to providing
students with this incredible opportunity to
learn and grow through the game of chess.

Congratulations to Arte Inc! 

We are excited to celebrate Arte Inc for being the
first program to have over 20 students in the

soccer clinic! Your dedication to enriching our
students’ experiences is truly inspiring. A huge

shoutout to Mr. Dmitri Schevchenko, a.k.a Coach
D, for leading the way and keeping our students

on a winning streak every Wednesday and
Thursday! We’re grateful for your commitment

and leadership on and off the field.



Fair Haven School is committed to supporting our students and families
with access to essential care coordination services! Our bilingual staff

member, Ms. Keishla Sanchez, is ready to assist with connecting
families to vital resources, navigating support systems, and ensuring

students receive the services they need to thrive.

Have questions about the services available?
Please get in touch with our Bilingual Care Coordinator, Keishla

Sanchez, at ksanchez@cliffordbeers.org or call 203-232-5252 for more
information.

 

Now Offering Care Coordination Services at Fair Haven School! 

Upcoming Events

EXTRASEXTRAS
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Wash N’ Go- In the Community Space Room G25 at Fair Haven School  

Report Card Night: February 2, 2025 from 1pm-3pm  & 4pm-6pm

Cafecito Tuesday for Teachers: February 25, 2025

*More details to follow*

Community Resource Fair:  February 18, 2025 10am-2pm at the Q House


